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MINUTES OF THE RECESSED MEETING OF THE LAKE LURE TOWN
COUNCIL HELD WEDNESDAY , SEPTEMBER 9 , 1992 AT 5:00 P.M. AT
THE LAK LURE COMMUNITY CENTER

PRESENT: Mayor Priscilla DoyJe
Commissioner Bil Bush

Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Max Lehner

ABSENT: N/A

Members present of the Lake Advisory Committee were as follows: Bob
Washburn , Chairman , Dick Beeson , Mary Ann Dotson , Jack Powell , and Alva
Pryce.

The first item of discussion pertained to the Request by the Trucker
Association to serve beer at their cookout Friday, September 18 , 1992 , from
5:00 p.m. untiJ 12:00 midnight.

Commissioner Karr moved , seconded by Commissioner Bush , to approve
the request based on the ordinance titled Ordinance Governing Consumption of
Malt Beverages. Unfortified Wine. Fortified Wine. Spirituous Liquor. or 

Beverages on Certain Public Places , that the portion of the ordinance pertaining
to malt beverages , will be suspended on Friday, September 18 , 1992 from 5:00

m. until 12:00 midnight for the sole purpose of the F- IOO Truck Show.

The decision was based upon the guidelines of Section 2 of the ordinance
which reads as follows: Permit : The Town Council of the Town of Lake Lure
may grant a permit allowing consumption of either malt beverages , unfortified
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wine , fortified wine , spirituous liquor and/or mixed beverages for special events
on the Town Beach or within the Community Center , and the permit shall be in
writing and describe the date and hours in which the operation of this ordinance
shall be temporarily suspended for said special event.

Isothermal Planning and Development Commission has a vacancy on their
Board of Directors involving service oriented planning. Commissioner Lehner
moved , seconded by Commissioner Karr , to appoint Bill Bush to represent the
Lake Lure Town Council. Commissioner Donovan voted yes, and
Commissioner Bush abstained. However , Commissioner Bush accepted the
position.

The Lake Advisory Committee presented to Council the third draft of the
proposed policy on structures on the lake. Council discussed calling for a public
hearing dealing with the policy at the September regular Town Meeting and hold
the public hearing at the October regular meeting.

Council discussed the need for a committee dealing with the evaluation of
the Zebra Mussel. Commissioner Bil Bush and Jack Powell , a member of the
Lake Advisory Committee, were appointed as Co-Chairpersons. Council
suggested that any interested parties wishing to be involved in the committee
should go into Town Hall and sign up. Council recommended that the Co-
Chairpersons present suggestions on the committee at the next work session.

Mr. Hord announced that the dredging equipment would soon be ready for
on-site inspection and suggested that Paul Wilson, a member of the Lake
Advisory Committee , and a member of the Town Council go on-site to inspect
the two pieces of machinery when the time becomes appropriate.

Bob Washburn , Chairman of the Lake Advisory Committee , suggested that
when we stock the lake with fish in the 1992-93 budget year , that we are sure
that the waters where the fish come from are not infested with the Zebra
Mussels. Approximately $7 000 was budgeted for 92-93. Mr. Washburn
suggested that the lake be stocked in the fall.
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Council discussed the relationship between the State Wildlife and the Town
Council and what exactly the Wildlife does for the Town. Council requested
that Bob Washburn verify with Jervis Arledge , Attorney at Law , about the

Town s ownership of the lake and what restrictions apply.

Mr. Washburn complemented Mike Souther for the job he did as Lake
Patrol Offcer.

With no further items of discussion , Commissioner Bush moved , seconded
by Commissioner Lehner , to recess to Wednesday, September 16, 1992 at 2:00

m. at the Lake Lure Community Center for the purpose of meeting with the
Lake Advisory Committee to review the proposed Lake Structures Policy. The
vote of approval was unanimous.
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Mayor Priscilla De Ie


